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To whom this may concern, 

Enough is enough! I would be more willing to support a tax increase if I knew my tax 

dollars were being spent properly in the first place. This state has no accountability, 

or transparency when it comes to managing tax dollars. I would like to see a bi-

partisan committee charged to identify ways to cut unnecessary spending before we 

decide to fleece Oregon's citizen's once again. People are running away from this 

beautiful state in droves due to the already high cost of living. I'm a native Oregonian 

and am saddened by the direction we are headed. If we keep increasing taxes then 

our children will never realize the dream of owning their own home.  

Please show some accountability and don't rush to raise taxes without examining the 

tax revenue you already have! 

 

David Phipps 

Just a tax payer  


